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This case was opened following contact from another agency that identified SBIR awards made 
by it to a company whose personnel had also obtained funding from NSF through a university 
during the same timeframe, raising concerns of potential duplicate funding. We subpoenaed and 
reviewed company financial records as well as university personnel, time and effort, conflict of 
interest, and NSF award expenditure records. We also reviewed NSF project reports against the 
project reports filed with the other agency. Our investigation found no material issues related to 
NSF awards. 
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 


